
FOMMS 2012 Update 
 
Planning for FOMMS 2012 is well underway. The meeting will be held July 22-26, 
2012. Site visits have been made to three potential locations in the Chicagoland / 
Lake Geneva, WI area. The site will be selected soon once budgetary estimates can 
be obtained.  
 
The programming committee (Chair, Ed Maginn and co-chairs Ilja Siepmann and 
Kristen Fichthorn) have held several meetings and conference calls to plan the 
meeting. They have also held calls with the senior advisors Peter Cummings, Clare 
McCabe and Sharon Glotzer. The format of the meeting will follow the same basic 
plan as past conferences, with a welcome reception and plenary session on Sunday 
and a series of topical sessions, workshops and poster sessions on Monday – 
Thursday. The conference will conclude with a special session honoring the FOMMS 
Medal winner and a banquet. 
  


